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Holiday reminders 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
 
School Finishes Friday 
 
Please remember school closes on Friday 16th December at 12.00 noon. Children need to be collected 
from the normal place at 12:00 noon so please be on time.  
 
School starts back Tuesday 3rd January 2017 at normal time. We would like to start as we mean to go on 
so please make every effort to get your child/ren here on time.   
 
Finally, I would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from myself and all of the 
staff at Victoria Park Primary.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
Mrs Mapp 
Headteacher 
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